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Secretary Gray Exercises Oversight over SLIB Affordable 
Housing Project in Teton County 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On September 23rd, Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray sent a letter 
to the Office of State Lands and Investments inquiring about a $1.25 Million State Loan and Investment 
Board grant for affordable housing made to the Town of Jackson for the “Flat Creek Apartments Project” 
in December of 2023. As a member of the State Loan and Investment Board, Secretary Gray voted against 
the grant. 

“Recently, I have received a considerable amount of concern from constituents that the rental 
units authorized by the grant are not, in fact, serving the individuals in need of affordable housing,” 
Secretary Gray said. “While I did not vote for the project, it is important that we have accountability and 
oversight over these grants to ensure they are being utilized for their stated purpose. As a member of the 
State Loan and Investment Board, I will continue to ensure Wyoming’s investments are being made for 
their stated purpose.” 

Read the full letter here. 
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https://sos.wyo.gov/Media/2025/Jackson_Hole_Flat_Creek_Apartments_Letter.pdf

